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Advice Before Your Foot Surgery 

 Trauma and Orthopaedics 

 
Your surgeon has listed you for foot or ankle surgery 
 
It is important that you inform us of any changes that may prevent your surgery from taking 
place, well before your admission date. In most cases, it may be possible to arrange to 
swap your date with another patient, to move your date back, if it is necessary. 
 
If any of the below happen, please let us know as soon as possible (even if it’s the 
day before you are due to come into hospital):  
 

• You have started any new medication, which we are unaware of.  
 

• You have developed a cold, sore throat, chest infection or flu like symptoms.  
 

• You have any cuts, grazes, ulcers or blisters to anywhere on your leg, ankle, foot or 
toes.  

 

• You have athlete’s foot, any other fungal infection or ingrown toenails.  
 

• You have had any recent illness or other recent surgery.  
 

• You have had any other infections.  
 

Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your  
co-operation is greatly appreciated 

 
Further Information  
 
You are unsure or have queries relating to the surgery If you need to 
discuss anything please contact the specialist nurse, as listed below or 
alternatively, the Foot and Ankle Unit secretaries, as follows: 
 
 Tel: 0151 282 5579 / 0151 282 6813 / 0151 282 6746  
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Textphone Number: 18001 0151 282 6746 or 6813 
 
For Further information or to discuss any queries: 
 
Foot And Ankle Nurse Specialists 
Sharon Moore and Gaby Jones 
 
Tel: 0151 282 6471 or mobile number 07785703726 Mon-Fri 8am - 4pm 
Foot and Ankle secretaries Tel: 0151 282 6746/ 6813/ 5579 Mon-Fri 8am-
4pm 
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